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POSTPONEMENT OF BOARD MEETING

Reference is made to the announcement of Xinhua News Media Holdings Limited (the 

”Company”) dated 20 June 2017 regarding the convening of a meeting of the board (the 

“Board”) of directors of the Company on Thursday, 29 June 2017 (the “Board Meeting”) 

to consider and approve, among other things, the announcement of the final results of the 

Company and its subsidiaries for the year ended 31 March 2017 (the “Annual Results”).

The Board hereby announces that as more time is required to finalise the Annual Results, the 

Board Meeting will be postponed to Friday, 30 June 2017.

On behalf of the Board

Xinhua News Media Holdings Limited
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